A Public Hearing of the City Council was held on February 8, 1979, in the
Municipal Court Room.

Present: George Hunnicutt, Mayor, W. F, McElroy, Robert Collier, CI1iff
Daniels, Frank Fischer

Also Present: Earle Brown, City Manager, and Gary Call, Engineer

Mayor Hunnicutt called the meeting to order, and asked if any person had
any comments to make in regard to rezoning the prescribed area - map and
description attached.

There were no comments from the floor,

Earle Brown read the following motion from the City of Norton Planning
Commission:

The Planning Commission recommends to the City Council that
they do not rezone the described area from ''B'" Residential
to B2 Business (Attached)

This motion was passed by the Planning Commission at the end of the Public
Hearing on rezoning,

Mr, Daniels made the motion that City Council accept the recommendation of
the Planning Commission that the described area not be rezoned from 'B'' Resi-

dential to B2 Business.
Mr., Collier seconded the motion.

During a roll call vote, all members voted vyea.

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p. m. W?
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